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Inflammation is caused by a variety of stimuli including
physical damage, UV irradiation, microbial invasion, and
immune reactions. The classical key features of
inflammation are redness, warmth, swelling, and pain,
and their cascades can lead to the inflammatory bowel
disease and psoriasis. Many inflammatory diseases are
becoming common among the elderly worldwide. This
Special Issue on "Chemopreventive Activities of
Phytochemicals" is intended to offer anti-inflammatory
active natural products as candidates and/or leads for
pharmaceuticals. The research fields of this Special
Issue include natural products, chemistry,
phytochemistry, pharmacognosy, food chemistry,
bioorganic synthetic chemistry, chemical biology,
molecular biology, molecular pharmacology, and other
related research fields. Original research and review
articles on all topics in these research fields are invited.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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